
 
 

First Day of Term -  Wednesday 6th September 2023 
 

 Preparation – Ensure all of your child’s belongings are named 

 
 

On Your Child’s First Day at Trimley St Mary Primary School 
 

 Please arrive at school by 8:45am and wait on the EYFS black tarmac playground. Do 
not enter the fenced garden area in the morning.   

 

 Staff will come out to greet at 8:50am.  
Please say goodbye to your child before they enter the Early Years garden. If your child is 
unsure or having trouble separating, please wait at the back of the line and staff will come 
to help once the crowd has dispersed more.  
 

 They should bring with them a named water bottle (child sized!), a named bookbag 
and a named PE kit. (Plus a named packed lunch if this is their lunch choice.) 

 

 At home time please wait inside the green fenced EYFS Garden but stand well back 
from the doors to allow us to dismiss the children. Be Patient! We will not recognise 
faces for the first few weeks so wave and tell us who you are picking up.  

 

Polite Notice- The Early Years climbing frame is NOT to be used before or after 
school. 
 
 
*Any other home time arrangements MUST be emailed by 8:30am or contact the office 
before 3:15pm. 
 
 

For any queries, please contact either by email – office@trimley.net 
or telephone the main office on 01394 284130 

 

mailto:office@trimley.net

